
Undefeated Kenneth Sims, Jr.
ready  for  complete
performance this Friday night
as part of ShoBox: The New
Generation Quadrupleheader
NEW  YORK  (July  10,  2017)  –  Undefeated  super  lightweight
Kenneth Sims, Jr. (12-0, 4 KO’s) is looking for a complete
performance when he takes on Rolando Chinea (14-1-1, 6 KO’s)
of Lancaster, Pa., as the two prepare to meet in an eight-
round bout on ShoBox: The New Generation on Friday, July 14
live on SHOWTIME (10 p.m. ET/PT, delayed on the West Coast)
from Buffalo Run Casino in Miami, Okla.

The ShoBox telecast features eight returning fighters with a
combined record of 94 wins against just four losses.

Dangerous southpaw Keenan “Killa” Smith, (11-0, 5 KOs), of
Philadelphia will make his second appearance on the series as
he takes on Ivan Baranchyk, (14-0, 10 KOs), a native of Minsk,
Byelorussia fighting out of Miami, Okla., who is making his
fifth appearance on the ShoBox series.

Plus, undefeated Glenn Dezurn (9-0, 6 KOs) will take on Adam
Lopez (16-1-1, KOs) in an eight-round bantamweight clash. In
the telecast opener, Joshua Greer (13-1-1, 5 KOs) will battle
Leroy Davila (5-1, 3 KOs) in an eight-round super bantamweight
bout.

Tickets for the event promoted by GH3 Promotions and Tony
Holden Productions are priced at $35, $55, $65 and $75 and are
available for purchase now at buffalorun.com.
Sims, a 2013 U.S. National Amateur Champion and a 2012 Olympic
Trials  semifinalist,  continues  to  step  up  in  level  of
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opposition as he meets one of the most dangerous opponents of
his career in his second ShoBox appearance.

The Chicago native has stayed active as a pro; he fought four
times in 2016 and this will be his third start of 2017. In his
last outing, he stopped Israel Villela with a third-round TKO.

The  23-year-old  Sims  was  a  sparring  partner  for  Floyd
Mayweather (when he was getting prepared for Andre Berto) and
Manny Pacquiao (as he was getting ready for Mayweather). He is
known for his boxing skills and ability to work the body.

“My camp has been great,” Sims said. “I feel like I am a lot
mentally stronger going into this bout then I was for my last
ShoBox  fight.  I  was  going  through  a  lot  and  that  was
documented.  ”

Sims was mourning the loss of close friend and undefeated
welterweight, Ed Brown.

“This fight on Friday will be a case of me just going out
there and doing what I need to do. I am just going to go out
there to box and use my physical attributes, and make this
fight easy.”

Sims will be looking to improve on his ShoBox performance when
he took a unanimous decision from Emmanuel Robles on Jan 20.

“I think that fight helped me a lot going into this fight. It
taught me that I can go eight hard rounds. I want to stay
ready, and I plan on getting started earlier in the fight. I
am going out there to have fun. That is when I am at my best.

“I will show everyone a big difference on Friday night. I have
been working very hard, and I will be in better shape, and
overall the fans will see a better Kenneth Sims.”

Said Sims promoter, Vito Mielnicki of GH3 Promotions, “Kenneth
has all of the talent in the world, and on Friday I feel he
will show it. He has a clear head going into this fight and is



extremely focused. Chinea is a very solid opponent, and I feel
that will bring the best out of Kenneth on Friday night.”

# # #

Barry Tompkins will call the ShoBox action from ringside with
Steve Farhood and former world champion Raul Marquez serving
as expert analysts. The executive producer is Gordon Hall with
Rich Gaughan producing and Rick Phillips directing.

For  more  information  visit  www.sho.com/sports  follow  on
Twitter @ShowtimeBoxing, @SHOSports, #ShoBox, or become a fan
on Facebook at www.Facebook.com/SHOSports.

About ShoBox: The New Generation
Since its inception in July 2001, the critically acclaimed
SHOWTIME  boxing  series,  ShoBox:  The  New  Generation  has
featured young talent matched tough. The ShoBox philosophy is
to televise exciting, crowd-pleasing and competitive matches
while  providing  a  proving  ground  for  willing  prospects
determined to fight for a world title. Some of the growing
list  of  the  69  fighters  who  have  appeared  on  ShoBox  and
advanced to garner world titles includes: Errol Spence Jr.,
Andre Ward, Deontay Wilder, Erislandy Lara, Shawn Porter, Gary
Russell  Jr.,  Lamont  Peterson,  Guillermo  Rigondeaux,  Nonito
Donaire, Devon Alexander, Carl Froch, Robert Guerrero, Timothy
Bradley, Jessie Vargas, Juan Manuel Lopez, Chad Dawson, Paulie
Malignaggi, Ricky Hatton, Kelly Pavlik, Paul Williams, Errol
Spence Jr. and more.

Smith stops Gabejan in 7
ATLANTIC CITY, NJ (APRIL 25, 2017)–This Past Saturday, Keenan
Smith stopped Edgar Gabejan in round seven of their scheduled
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eight round super lightweight bout that headlined a six bout
card at The Claridge Hotel in Atlantic City.

The  show  was  promoted  by  GH3  Promotions  and  D  and  D
Management.

Smith dominated the action, as Gabejan was reduced to lunging
holding and even went to the canvas several times for slips.
Smith was able to score a knockdown in round seven from a
flurry of punches. Smith was fully in control and stepped on
the gas in the seventh, as he dropped Gabejan for a second
time from a flurry of body punches. Gabejan got to his feet,
but he had taken enough punishment and the fight was stopped
at 1:43.

Smith of Philadelphia is now 11-0 with five knockouts. Gabejan
of the Philippines is 27-34-7.

Kenneth  Sims,  Jr.  remained  undefeated  by  stopping  Israel
Villela in round three of their scheduled six-round super
lightweight bout.

Sims battered a tough Villela, and then in round two cut him
around the right eye. In round three, Sims landed three flush
blows, and the bout was stopped at 1:03.
Sims of Chicago is 12-0 with 4 knocouts. Villela of Cancun, MX
is 6-5-2.
Heavyweight’s Tyrell Wright and Dan Pasciolla fought to a 6-
round draw.

Both fighter’s took a card 58-56, and a third card read even
at 57-57.

Wright of Jersey City, NJ is 9-0-2. Pasciolla of Brick, NJ is
9-2-2.

John Bauza needed just 17 seconds to destroy Francis Gakpetor
in the scheduled six-round super lightweight bout.

Bauza decked Gakpetor with a hard 1-2 and and the fight was



over soon as he hit the gorund.

Bauza  of  North  Bergen,  NJ  is  6-0  with  three  knockouts.
Gakpetor of Ghana is 2-4-1.

Dylan  Price  stopped  Chris  Nelson  in  round  three  of  their
scheduled four round super flyweight bout.

Price started to beat-down Nelson in round two, and in round
three battered Nelson until putting him down with a body shot,
and the fight was stopped at 2:37.

Price of Sicklerville, NJ is 2-0 with two knockouts. Nelson of
Kentucky is 1-4.

Emmanuel Rodriguez made a successful pro debut with a four-
round split decision over Jaxel Marrero in a bantamweight
bout.

Rodriguez of Newark, NJ took two cards by 39-37 tallies, while
Marrero took a card 39-37.

Marrero of Puerto Rico falls to 1-8-2.

Former  National  Amateur
champion  and  undefeated
junior  welterweight  Kenneth
Sims, Jr. is ready for Israel
Villela  this  Saturday  night
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at The Claridge in Atlantic
City
Atlantic  City,  NJ  (April  19,  2017)-  Undefeated  junior
welterweight Kenneth Sims, Jr. will look to make it 12 in a
row without a loss when he takes on tough Mexican Israel
Villela in a six-round co-feature bout this Saturday night at
The Claridge Hotel In Atlantic City.

The bout will be part of a ten-bout card promoted by GH3
Promotions and D and D Promotions.

In the main event, undefeated junior welterweight Keenan Smith
(10-0, 4 KO’s) of Philadelphia takes on veteran Edgar Gabejan
of the Philippines in a bout scheduled for eight-rounds.

Sims of Chicago, will be making his 2nd consecutive start on
the boardwalk after his eight-round unanimous decision over
Emmanuel Robles (15-1-1) on January 20th at Ballys. That fight
was part of a ShoBox: The New Generation card seen live on
Showtime.

Sims got the call to take a “Stay Busy” fight, before he steps
back up later in the Summer.

“I found out about this fight three weeks ago. It is not a big
deal, I already had been sparring, so I am in good shape and
ready for Saturday,” said Sims.

In  Villela,  Sims  has  seen  little,  but  not  a  lot  of  his
opponent, but he will be ready for anything that Villela will
bring to the ring.

“I saw a few Youtube videos, but I did not see a lot to get to
a feel for him. But I am an experienced fighter, and I just
have to fight my fight. I am not underestimating him, and I
know he will be trying to win.”
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In the fight with Robles, Sims fought well throughout, and
gave a brief critique of his performance.

“I looked over the last fight, and I looked better watching it
on television then I thought I did in the ring. With that
being said, I know I have things to work on, and I could have
looked better.”

Sims is looking for a big performance on Saturday that will be
a prelude to a busy Summer.

“It would be good to get a stoppage. I am looking to come back
May 13th in Louisiana, then a fight back on television.”

Appearing in six-round bouts will be:

Tyrell Wright (9-0-1, 6 KO’s) of Jersey City, NJ will face Dan
Pasciolla (9-2-1) of Brick, New Jersey in a heavyweight bout.

In a battle of undefeated super lightweights, John Bauza (5-0,
2 KO’s) of North Bergen, NJ will fight Jesus Salas (1-0, 1 KO)
of Puerto Rico

In four-round bouts:

Elijah Vines (3-0, 3 KO’s) of Philadelphia will take on James
Robinson (4-7-4, 1 KO) of York, PA in a super welterweight
bout.

Donald Smith (4-0, 3 KO’s) of Philadelphia will square off
with Vincent Jennings (5-3, 4 KO’s) of Grand Rapids, MI in a
super featherweight tussle.

Dylan Price (1-0, 1 KO) of Sicklerville, NJ will fight Chris
Nelson (1-3) of Kentucky in a super flyweight bout.

Emmanuel  Rodriguez  of  Newark,  NJ  will  make  his  pro  debut
against Jaxel Marrero (1-7-2) of Puerto Rico in a bantamweight
bout.

Tickets range from $50 – $150 and can be purchased by calling



856-842-7577

Full  card  set  for  this
Saturday’s  card  at  The
Claridge in Atlantic City
Atlantic City, NJ (April 18, 2017)- An eight round battle for
the NABA USA Lightweight title bout has just been added to a
stacked night of boxing that will take place on THIS SATURDAY
NIGHT at The Claridge Hotel in Atlantic City.

Aidar Sharibayev (5-0, 4 KO’s) of Almaty, Kazakhstan will take
on Zach Ramsey (8-1, 4 KO’s) of Springfield, Massachusetts.

In the main event, undefeated super lightweight Keenan Smith
(10-0, 4 KO’s) will take on Edgar Gabejan (27-33-7, KO’s) in a
bout scheduled for eight-rounds.

The show is promoted by GH3 Promotions and D and D Promotions.

Appearing in six-round bouts will be:

Kenneth Sims, Jr. (11-0, 3 KO’s) of Chicago will take on
Israel Villela (6-4, 2 KO’s) of Cancun. Mexico in a super
lightweight bout.

Anthony Young (15-2, 6 KO’s) of Atlantic City will take on
Francis  Gakpetor  (4-3-1,  4  KO’s)  of  Accra,  Ghana  in
welterweight  bout.

Tyrell Wright (9-0-1, 6 KO’s) of Jersey City, NJ will face Dan
Pasciolla (9-2-1) of Brick, New Jersey in a heavyweight bout.

In a battle of undefeated super lightweights, John Bauza (5-0,
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2 KO’s) of North Bergen, NJ will fight Jesus Salas (1-0, 1 KO)
of Puerto Rico

In four-round bouts:

Elijah Vines (3-0, 3 KO’s) of Philadelphia will take on James
Robinson (4-7-4, 1 KO) of York, PA in a super welterweight
bout.

Donald Smith (4-0, 3 KO’s) of Philadelphia will square off
with Vincent Jennings (5-3, 4 KO’s) of Grand Rapids, MI in a
super featherweight tussle.

Dylan Price (1-0, 1 KO) of Sicklerville, NJ will fight Chris
Nelson (1-3) of Kentucky in a super flyweight bout.

Emmanuel  Rodriguez  of  Newark,  NJ  will  make  his  pro  debut
against Jaxel Marrero (1-7-2) of Puerto Rico in a bantamweight
bout.

Tickets range from $50 – $150 and can be purchased by calling
856-842-7577

Undefeated  super  lightweight
Keenan  Smith  takes  on  67
fight  veteran  Edgar  Gabejan
on  Saturday,  April  22nd  at
The  Claridge  Hotel  in
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Atlantic City
Atlantic  City,  NJ  (April  12,  2017)-  Undefeated  super
lightweight Keenan Smith will take on 67 fight veteran Edgar
Gabejan  in  a  bout  scheduled  for  eight-rounds  that  will
headline a 10-bout card at The Claridge Hotel in Atlantic
City.

The show is promoted by GH3 Promotions and D and D Promotions.

The card will also feature many up and coming stars from the
Philadelphia/New Jersey region.

Smith of Philadelphia has a record of 10-0 with 4 knockouts.

Smith, the 2008 National Golden Gloves Featherweight Champion
and a 2007 Junior Olympic National Champion, turned pro in
April 2010-at 130 pounds. Smith went 72-4 in the amateurs. Two
of the victories came against current world-ranked contender
Amir Imam.

He  turned  professional  in  2010,  and  his  wins  over  two
undefeated  fighters  Alex  Montes  (1-0)  and  Lavelle  Hadley
(2-0). Smith also has a win over Bemjamin Whitaker (10-1) in a
bout  that  was  nationally  televised  on  Showtime’s  ShoBox
series. In his last bout, Smith defeated Marquis Hawthorne on
January 20th in Atlantic City.

The will be Smith’s 6 fight Atlantic City.

Gabejan of Binanginan, Philippines is a 14 year professional
who sports a record of 27-33-7 with nine knockouts.

The 35 year-old Gabejan has some quality results on his resume
with wins over Marbon Bodiongan (11-2-2), Balweg Bangonyan
(16-4), Ernie Sanchez (11-0), Lloyd Francisco (9-1), Ronald
Pontillas (7-1-1), Jason Egera (9-1), Jun Talape (11-2), Gary
Bagsaio  (2-0)  &  Rager  Balonggod  (1-0).  In  his  last  bout,
Gabejan had a draw with undefeated Pedro Durran (14-0) on July
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9, 2016 in San Mateo, California.

Appearing in six-round bouts will be:

Kenneth Sims, Jr. (11-0, 3 KO’s) of Chicago will take on
Israel Villela (6-4, 2 KO’s) of Cancun. Mexico in a super
lightweight bout.

Anthony Young (15-2, 6 KO’s) of Atlantic City will take on an
opponent to be named in a welterweight bout.

Tyrell Wright (9-0-1, 6 KO’s) of Jersey City, NJ will face Dan
Pasciolla (9-2-1) of Brick, New Jersey in a heavyweight bout.

In a battle of undefeated super lightweights, John Bauza (5-0,
2 KO’s) of North Bergen, NJ will fight Tyrome Jones (4-0, 3
KO’s) of Chicago.

In four-round bouts:

Elijah Vines (3-0, 3 KO’s) of Philadelphia will take on James
Robinson (4-7-4, 1 KO) of York, PA in a super welterweight
bout.

Donald Smith (4-0, 3 KO’s) of Philadelphia will square off
with Vincent Jennings (5-3, 4 KO’s) of Grand Rapids, MI in a
super featherweight tussle.

Dylan Price (1-0, 1 KO) of Sicklerville, NJ will fight Chris
Nelson (1-3) of Kentucky in a super flyweight bout.

Emmanuel  Rodriguez  of  Newark,  NJ  will  make  his  pro  debut
against Jaxel Marrero (1-7-2) of Puerto Rico in a bantamweight
bout.

Tickets range from $50 – $150 and can be purchased by calling
856-842-7577



DANNY ROMAN STOPS ADAM LOPEZ
IN  WBA  TITLE  ELIMINATOR  IN
MAIN EVENT OF SHOBOX: THE NEW
GENERATION  TRIPLEHEADER  FROM
BALLY’S ATLANTIC CITY HOTEL &
CASINO
ATLANTIC CITY (Jan. 21, 2017) – In a stunningly one-sided
affair, Danny “Baby Face Assasin” Roman scored an upset ninth-
round TKO over previously unbeaten Adam Lopez in a WBA Super
Bantamweight Title Eliminator Friday in the main event of
ShoBox: The New Generation on SHOWTIME from Bally’s Atlantic
City Hotel and Casino.

Lopez’s trainer, renowned Ronnie Shields, decided his boxer
shouldn’t take any more punishment and asked the referee to
stop the contest after nine completed rounds.

Roman (21-2-1, 8 KOs), who was ranked No. 4 in the WBA, won
his 14th in a row in a career-best performance. He out-boxed
and out-slugged the No. 3-rated Lopez (16-1-1, 8 KOs), of San
Antonio, Texas, from the outset. Roman seized command in the
fourth round with two knockdowns, first with a left hook and
then, with a left uppercut.

Lopez, who was appearing on ShoBox for a fifth time, tried to
fight back, but Roman’s skill and harder pinpoint-punching led
to the scheduled 12-round fight being stopped between rounds
nine and 10.
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Win the victory, Roman is now in position to challenge WBA
122-pound World Champion Nehomar Cermeno.

“The main event was a shocker,” said ShoBox expert analyst
Steve Farhood. “We didn’t know much about Danny Roman. And he
sure earned that title fight against Nehomar Cermeno. It’s a
bittersweet for us, for Lopez. We know him well. He’s fought
five times on ShoBox but now doesn’t look like he is going to
get that title fight since this is the second opportunity he
had and he took a real beating. It’s going to take a while for
him to come back.”

In the final three rounds, Roman out-landed Lopez 107-27, and
84-20 in power punches. In the final session, Roman landed
more punches (43) than Lopez threw. It was a merciless beating
followed by a merciful stoppage. Roman landed 54 percent of
his power shots, including 67 percent in the final round.

“Adam Lopez is a great and tough fighter,” said Roman. “He
came prepared, but I came out with the victory.

“I started hurting him with uppercuts. I dropped him twice the
fourth. I felt I was going to stop him there, but the bell
saved him.

“My plan was to break him down little by little, and I felt
that was starting to take effect as he was losing his steam in
the third round, but he kept on going.

“I knew he would have one last stand, but I knew I would stop
him. Even if they didn’t stop it in the corner, I knew I would
get him out of there.

“Now, I am going to go back to the gym. I have to start
working on the basics again and begin to prepare for my title
shot. I’m very excited.”

Lopez, who left the ring promptly after the stoppage, was not
happy with his performance.



“He was the better man tonight,” he said as he sat with his
head down in the locker room. “I kept trying to catch him with
uppercuts and I got caught every time. I was trying to get on
the inside, but it was hard.

“I thought I was clawing my way back into the fight, but my
eye started hurting. It was the first uppercut that knocked me
down in the fourth that got me right in the eye. It was hard
to keep on going with my eye like that.

“When I got back to the corner after the ninth round, Ronnie
told me he had seen enough and he stopped the fight.”

In  the  co-main  event  of  the  evening,  undefeated  super
middleweight Ronald “Flatline” Ellis took a unanimous eight-
round  decision  in  a  messy-grappler-type  affair  over
Christopher “Ice Cold” Brooker by the scores of 79-73 twice
and 77-75.

“Ellis-Brooker was an ugly fight,’’ Farhood said. “Brooker
didn’t  really  have  any  answers.  Ellis  won  clearly  but  he
didn’t shine, mostly because of his opponent’s style.”

Ellis (13-0-1, 10 KOs), of Lynn, Mass., established the tone
of the fight with an explosive first round in which he went
27-of-90 overall—both high totals for the fight—to Brooker’s
8-of-45. Ellis won the body shots battle (64 to 31) and landed
sharper combinations during the rare moments the fighters were
at distance.

In the final three rounds, Ellis continued applying pressure
with accuracy.

“I am back and I want some more,” said Ellis. “That was a good
fight.  I  fought  smarter  today  than  in  my  last  ShoBox
appearance. I’m not going to lie, he was tough and came at me
very  hard,  but  I  maneuvered.  I  am  very  happy  with  my
performance.



“He was big and strong and was holding a lot, but my boxing
skills took over in the fight. He was trying to get on my
nerves, but I knew that my skills would get me the win.”

Brooker, who was very unhappy with the judges’ scorecards
said, “I don’t know what these judges are looking at. I had
the better ring generalship, aggressiveness and I brought all
the pressure.

“I feel that because he was undefeated, the judges must have
put him on a pedestal. Even though I have a couple losses,
look who I have fought and defeated. I am an elite-level
fighter as well, and I should get that same respect. That’s
why SHOWTIME has me on.

“At the end of the day, I just fight. It is up to fans who
watch, they are the real judges for me.”

In the telecast opener, undefeated super lightweight Kenneth
“Bossman”  Sims  Jr.  handed  Emmanuel  “Renegade”  Robles  the
second loss of his career in a closer than the scorecards
reflected eight-round unanimous decision. It was scored 79-72
twice and 78-73.

“Kenneth Sims Jr. is the typical ShoBox prospect,’’ Farhood
said. “He showed a lot of good skills. He fought a different
fight than the one we expected. He was more aggressive than we
thought  he’d  be.  With  his  amateur  background  and  now  the
exposure on TV, I think he is a potential star.”

Sims (11-0, 3 KOs), of Chicago, Ill., who went past the sixth
round for the first time in his career, began the fight with
an overwhelming high-volume attack highlighted by vicious body
shots.

Robles (15-2-1, 5 KOs), of San Diego, Calif., however, picked
up the pace and took advantage of Sims slowing his pace in
rounds four through six. Robles upped his work rate and out-
landed Sims 78-66 overall. Referee Bengy Estives took a point



way from Sims in round six for dropping his mouthpiece.

Sims gritted his teeth and caught his second wind in the
seventh and eighth by out-landing Robles 49-34 overall and
46-24 power to grab a wider-than-expected decision.

“I didn’t have my best performance, but I still got the win,”
Sims said. “I was trying too hard for a knockout, and that’s
not me. He was a durable opponent, but my performance had
nothing to do with that.

“I want to talk to my team about my next fight. My speed and
feet were the difference in the fight, but I did not use them
as much as I should.”

Robles, who was disappointed with the verdict, acknowledged
Sims’ speed.

“He was moving a lot and I couldn’t neutralize that,’’ Robles
said. “He was slicker than I thought he was going to be. I was
putting on a lot of pressure and wanted to work the body, but
he was slick and able to withstand what I was doing.

“I just have to get back to training and get better. You’ll
see more of me. I will be back.”

Friday’s three-fight telecast will re-air Monday, January 23
at 10 p.m. ET/PT on SHOWTIME EXTREME and will be available on
SHOWTIME ON DEMAND beginning January 21.

Barry Tompkins called the ShoBox action from ringside with
Farhood and former world champion Raul Marquez serving as
expert analysts. The executive producer was Gordon Hall with
Richard Gaughan producing and Rick Phillips directing.

# # #

About ShoBox: The New Generation
Since its inception in July 2001, the critically acclaimed
SHOWTIME  boxing  series,  ShoBox:  The  New  Generation  has



featured young talent matched tough. The ShoBox philosophy is
to televise exciting, crowd-pleasing and competitive matches
while  providing  a  proving  ground  for  willing  prospects
determined to fight for a world title. Some of the growing
list  of  the  67  fighters  who  have  appeared  on  ShoBox  and
advanced to garner world titles includes: Andre Ward, Deontay
Wilder, Erislandy Lara, Shawn Porter, Gary Russell Jr., Lamont
Peterson, Guillermo Rigondeaux, Omar Figueroa, Nonito Donaire,
Devon Alexander, Carl Froch, Robert Guerrero, Timothy Bradley,
Jessie  Vargas,  Juan  Manuel  Lopez,  Chad  Dawson,  Paulie
Malignaggi,  Ricky  Hatton,  Kelly  Pavlik,  Paul  Williams  and
more.

Video: Emmanuel Robles talks
about his fight with Kenneth
Sims Jr

Video:  Kenneth  Sims  talks
about his fight with Emmanuel
Robles
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Undefeated  Malik  Jackson
added to non-televised action
this Friday night at Ballys
Atlantic  City  Hotel  and
Casino
ATLANTIC CITY (Jan.18, 2017) — Undefeated super bantamweight
Malik Jackson has been added to the non-televised undercard
this Friday night, Jan. 20 at Ballys Atlantic City Hotel &
Casino against Christian Foster in a bout scheduled for 4-
rounds that will precede a tremendous tripleheader that will
be  televised  live  on  ShoBox:  The  New  Generation  card  on
SHOWTIME®.

In the 12-round main event, undefeated WBA No. 3-ranked super
bantamweight Adam Lopez (16-0-1, 8 KOs) will face the WBA’s
No.  4-ranked  Danny  Roman  (20-2-1,  7  KOs)  in  a  title
elimination  bout.

In the co-feature, undefeated super middleweight Ronald Ellis
(13-0-1, 1 NC, 10 KOs) will face off with Christopher Brooker
(11-2, 5 KOs) in an eight-round 168-pound matchup of ShoBox
veterans.

In another eight-round featured bout, former national amateur
champion Kenneth Sims Jr. (10-0, 3 KOs) and Emmanuel Robles
(15-1-1, 5 KOs) will clash in a matchup of promising, super
lightweights making their ShoBox debuts.

Jackson of Washington, D.C turned professional on September
30th  with  a  1st  rouns  stoppage  over  Javonta  Cherry  in
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Washington,  D.C.

Jackson, 22 years old, started boxing at age 9 and had a long
amateur career that spanned 120 fights.

He describes his style as a boxer-puncher.

“My training went well for this fight. I was added to the card
at the last minute, but I was already in shape,” said Jackson.

In Foster, he is facing a bit of an unknown quantity, but has
been stopped inside of two-rounds in both of his fights.

“I don’t know much about Foster, but with all my amateur
experience, I can adapt. I have fought internationally , so I
have seen all kinds of styles.”

With  this  fight  being  on  the  undercard  of  a  nationally
televised  event,  Jackson  is  ready  to  show  the  fans  in
attendance  that  he  is  a  fighter  to  be  reckoned  with.

“With an opportunity like this, I am ready to steal the show.
I know it is only a 4-round bout, but I will impress.”

Jackson has been even more motivated as fellow beltway boxer
Gervonta Davis captured the IBF Junior Lightweight on Saturday
night. Jackson has shared the ring with Davis and he feels
that he can reach the heights of boxing as well.

“I fought and fought with Gervonta. By seeing him win a title,
it shows it can be done, and I am motivated to follow suit.
But that will start on Friday as I will have an impressive
outing.”

In non-televised action: Stephon Young (15-0-3, 6 KO’s) of St.
Louis, Missouri tangos with Olimjon Nazarov (14-3, 8 KO’s) of
Tashkent, Uzbekistan in a super bantamweight bout. NOTE: Young
was originally slated to open the ShoBox telecast in a matchup
with Elton Dharry, who was forced to withdraw with a shoulder
injury. Highlights of Young vs. Nazaroz will now air in the



ShoBox telecast.

Leroy Davila (4-0, 2 KO’s) of New Brunswick, New Jersey will
take  on  fellow  undefeated  Anthony  Taylor  (4-0,  1  KO)  of
Warren, Ohio in a six-round bantamweight bout.

Keenan Smith, of Philadelphia, 9-0 with 3 knockouts, and will
take on Marquis Hawthorne (4-5, 1 KO) of Waco, Texas in a
welterweight bout scheduled for six-rounds.

Also seeing action in a 6-round bout is local favorite Anthony
“Juice” Young (14-2, 6 KO’s) of Atlantic City who will take on
James  Robinson  (4-5-4,  1  KO)  of  Brooklyn,  N.Y.,  in  a
welterweight  scrap.

Former  amateur  standout,  Darmani  Rock  (6-0,  4  KO’s)  of
Philadelphia will battle Solomon Maye (3-7-2, 3 KO’s) of New
Haven, Connecticut in a six-round heavyweight bout.

The non-televised undercard will streamed live on GFL.TV

Tickets for the show, which is promoted by GH3 Promotions,
Kings Promotions in association with Thompson Boxing (the main
event) and Bally’s Atlantic City Hotel and Casino, are $125,
$100 $75 & $50 and can be purchased at www.ticketmaster.com or
calling 1-800-745-3000

Barry Tompkins will call the ShoBox action from ringside with
Steve Farhood and former world champion Raul Marquez serving
as expert analysts. The executive producer is Gordon Hall with
Richard Gaughan producing and Rick Phillips directing.

# # #

About ShoBox: The New GenerationSince its inception in July
2001, the critically acclaimed SHOWTIME boxing series, ShoBox:
The New Generation has featured young talent matched tough.
The ShoBox philosophy is to televise exciting, crowd-pleasing
and competitive matches while providing a proving ground for
willing prospects determined to fight for a world title. Some



of the growing list of the 67 fighters who have appeared on
ShoBox and advanced to garner world titles includes: Andre
Ward,  Deontay  Wilder,  Erislandy  Lara,  Shawn  Porter,  Gary
Russell  Jr.,  Lamont  Peterson,  Guillermo  Rigondeaux,  Omar
Figueroa, Nonito Donaire, Devon Alexander, Carl Froch, Robert
Guerrero, Timothy Bradley, Jessie Vargas, Juan Manuel Lopez,
Chad Dawson, Paulie Malignaggi, Ricky Hatton, Kelly Pavlik,
Paul Williams and more.

Adam Lopez: ‘A Win on Friday
Will Be Life Changing For Me’
ATLANTIC CITY (Jan.17, 2017) — This Friday night, WBA No. 3-
ranked super bantamweight Adam Lopez (16-0-1, 8 KO’s) takes on
No. 4-ranked Danny Roman (21-2-1, 7 KO’s) in the main event of
a ShoBox: The New Generation card at Ballys Atlantic City
Hotel and Casino.

The  fight,  which  is  a  WBA  Title  Elimination  bout,  will
headline a tripleheader Live on SHOWTIME® beginning at 10 PM
ET/PT.

Lopez of San Antonio, Texas has a record of 16-0-1 with 8
knockouts,  and  he  will  be  making  his  fifth  appearance  on
ShoBox.

“My  training  camp  went  great.  I  feel  strong,  and  I  have
prepared for whatever Roman brings,” said Lopez.

He has scouted Roman very thoroughly; Lopez knows that he
could be in store for a tough evening.

“In some fights he looks really good, and in some fights he
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looks good, but not as dominant as he does in others,” Lopez
said. “Take his fight against Erick Ruiz. He looked really
good in that fight, but in his last fight he fought Marlon
Olea, who was undefeated but not as skilled, and I thought he
should have taken him out. All in all he is a good fighter,
and I am expecting a tough fight.”

With a win, Lopez will become the mandatory challenger for WBA
Super Bantamweight champion Nehomar Cermeno, and he realizes
that he has chance to be mentioned with the elite of the 122-
pound division.

“This would be a life changing win,” Lopez said. “It would be
privilege and a blessing to fight for the great title. I feel
that because I have been on this stage now for the fifth time,
it could be a little bit of an advantage. He has fought on
some swing bouts before, but I know what to expect in the days
leading up to Friday night. With that being said, ShoBox is a
great platform for young prospects like me and can turn us
into contenders. It has also raised my stature in terms of
gaining more fans. A lot of people have seen me on SHOWTIME
and it has got my name out there. This is a high stakes fight.
I am putting all cards in and I am taking this as there is no
tomorrow. I am going to put on a great show and I think, I
will come out with the victory.”

Tickets for the show, which is promoted by GH3 Promotions,
Kings Promotions in association with Thompson Boxing (the main
event) and Bally’s Atlantic City Hotel and Casino, are $125,
$100 $75 & $50 and can be purchased at www.ticketmaster.com or
calling 1-800-745-3000

In the televised co-feature, Ronald Ellis (12-0-1, 10 KO’s) of
Lynn, Mass., takes on Christopher Brooker (11-2, 5 KO’a) of
Philadelphia in a super middleweight bout scheduled for 8-
rounds.

In a super lightweight bout scheduled for 8-rounds, Kenneth



Sims, Jr. (10-0, 3 KO’s) battles Emmanuel Robles (15-1-1, 5
KO’s) of San Diego, Calif.

In non-televised action: Stephon Young (15-0-3, 6 KO’s) of St.
Louis, Missouri tangos with Olimjon Nazarov (14-3, 8 KO’s) of
Tashkent, Uzbekistan in a super bantamweight bout. NOTE: Young
was originally slated to open the ShoBox telecast in a matchup
with Elton Dharry, who was forced to withdraw with a shoulder
injury. Highlights of Young vs. Nazarov will now air in the
ShoBox telecast.

In 6-round bouts:

Leroy Davila (4-0, 2 KO’s) of New Brunswick, N.J., battles
Anthony Taylor (4-0, 1 KO) of Warren, Ohio in a battle of
undefeated bantamweights.

Keenan Smith (9-0, 3 KO’s) of Philadelphia fights Marquis
Hawthorne (4-5, 1 KO) of Waco, Texas in a welterweight affair.

Local  favorite,  Anthony  “Juice”  Young  (14-2,  6  KO’s)  of
Atlantic City will fight James Robinson (4-5-4, 1 KO) of York,
Pa., in a welterweight bout.

Darmani Rock (6-0, 4 KO’s) of Philadelphia will box Solomon
Maye (3-7-2, 3 KO’s) of New Haven, Conn., in a heavyweight
fight.

Malik Jackson (1-0, 1 KO) of Washington, D.C. squares off with
Christian  Foster  (0-2)  of  Alexandria,  Virginia  in  a
bantamweight  bout.
# # #

About ShoBox: The New GenerationSince its inception in July
2001, the critically acclaimed SHOWTIME boxing series, ShoBox:
The New Generation has featured young talent matched tough.
The ShoBox philosophy is to televise exciting, crowd-pleasing
and competitive matches while providing a proving ground for
willing prospects determined to fight for a world title. Some



of the growing list of the 67 fighters who have appeared on
ShoBox and advanced to garner world titles includes: Andre
Ward,  Deontay  Wilder,  Erislandy  Lara,  Shawn  Porter,  Gary
Russell  Jr.,  Lamont  Peterson,  Guillermo  Rigondeaux,  Omar
Figueroa, Nonito Donaire, Devon Alexander, Carl Froch, Robert
Guerrero, Timothy Bradley, Jessie Vargas, Juan Manuel Lopez,
Chad Dawson, Paulie Malignaggi, Ricky Hatton, Kelly Pavlik,
Paul Williams and more.


